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  Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

 Messages from Miss Cowlishaw 

 

Safeguarding 

   Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

 

Year 2 had a great start to the week with a visit from 
Professor Brainstorm! We learned all about 'Fantastic 

Forces', including gravity and magnetism. We all 
agreed that we love science! 

Year 1 enjoyed having a special visit from Professor 
Brainstorm this week as part of our Science Week! We 

loved being involved in lots of mini                         
investigations  and learned lots of interesting facts 
about forces! We all agreed that Science is so fun!  

This week in Nursery we have continued learning about peo-
ple who help us in our community as part of our topic 

‘Emergency Services to the Rescue.’ We enjoyed visits from 
the Crossing Patrol Warden and a Dental Nurse. We en-

joyed finding out about what their job roles entail and en-
joyed pretending to be in their roles too!  

We have had an amazing Science Week! We        
particularly enjoyed carrying out our very own     

Umbrella Investigation, to discover which material 
would be the most suitable. Great predictions       

everyone!  

 

 

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 

place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are 
DBS checked.  

 

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Miss Cowlishaw, 
Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

 

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our 
Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.  

We have unfortunately had lots of children poorly with 
sickness bugs this week, which means they have missed 

out on some of our wonderful visits and learning     
activities.  Please make sure you are reminding your 
child to wash their hands thoroughly, and we will do 
the same in school.  Let’s work together to keep the 

bugs away as much as possible! 


